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Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 

 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

 Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Request for Specifying the Expert Team Composition for Implementing the 

Task.5 of the Technical Assignment №. ATEK-06-22/31-16-05 

 

Dear Sir, 

 Please be informed that based on the Task 5 of the Technical Assignment ATEK-06-

22/31-16-05, an agreement was reached for the presence of 3 experienced experts, as 

consultants, for 7 working days during the OSART program at the BNPP site. Furthermore, 

according to the Clause 5 of the decisions made in the MOM dated 03.07.2018 at the BNPP, 

it was decided that the BNPP-1 should send its proposal on this subject to the Contractor. 

For this purpose, we propose that, if possible, the following experts’ services be utilized in 

descending order of priority:  

 1) A. Yu. Yuzhakov 

 2) V. F. Livinsky 

 3) A. D. Vtorygin 

 4) N. V. Nigorenko 

 5) I. V. Marakulin 

Please keep in mind that it is necessary to select and introduce experts who can 

cover all 10 areas of assessment. Therefore, you are kindly requested to issue the 

necessary instructions for dispatching 3 experts to BNPP from 03.10.2018 to 11.10.2018 and 

inform us of the results. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  


